

May 2022



Dear Parents/Carers,

Hello everyone. Welcome back and I hope everyone enjoyed a lovely Easter Holiday. It is so good to see all the children back in Butterfly Class, being reacquainted with their friends and their favourite toys and resources. We have had three new butterflies start with us this term. A big welcome to Benny, Freddie and Scarlett.











Our book based topic for this term is 'The Gingerbread Man'. The children are fast becoming familiar with the story and are enjoying listening to different versions of the same story. In the coming weeks we will be acting out the story, making puppets and gingerbread faces, creating small world environments and cooking their own gingerbread men.

Could I remind everyone that library books can now be exchanged on any day. There is a folder for signing library books in and out next to the bookshelf in the cloakroom. Please choose a book with your child, sign it out and then sign it back in when you have finished with it.











Now that COVID restrictions have been relaxed, the 'Stay and Play' sessions that I had originally planned for the Autumn term can go ahead. Parents will be invited to come and spend a morning session in the nursery with their children, joining in with all the songs and activities. Details to follow on Tapestry.

Have a great week.

The Butterfly Team